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OBITUARY

It is with sadness that we announce the passing of
Seniors Committee & Club member, Roy Vickers.

Roy has been a member for some 8 years and a staunch
club supporter, he will be sorely missed by all.

Our sincere condolences to the family during this
difficult time.

COURSE UPDATE

Monday,

cut the tees, approaches, some fairways, tee banks and
some rough.

Tuesday,

due to the rain, sanded down and started to oil some
benches.

Wednesday

more oiling of the benches and started to clear the
rough under the trees left of the 12th green

Thursday,

the drainage on the 9th tee. All spoil has been taken to
the 13th pathway as it is good quality and can be used
to cover the roots. The mat on the 5th was squared up
and frame made smaller. More cleaning on the 12th.
Friday,

carried on with the drainage on the 9th tee, 2 runs have
now been completed. 1 more to go.

Click on read more button below for our Twitter feed
with photos.
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